BELOIT COLLEGE

BELGIT, WISCONSIN

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT September 20, 1857

Professor Richard ¥. Ramette
Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC
Carleton Ccllege

Northfield, Minmesota

Dear Professor Ramette:

Beloit College has been interested in having the Midwestern
sssociation of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges
hold its annual meeting on our campus for several years now.
extended an invitation to your group ia October of 1935 and
indicated at the time that we would be delighted to accommodate
your association the first year that such would seem appropri-
ate. I wish to stress this point to you again, therefore, and
extend a most cordizl imvitation to your association to meet

at Beloit College in the fall of 1958.
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T have talked this matier over with Professor Edward C. Fuller
and the other members of our Chemistry staff and they are all
in thorough concurrence with the invitation. I would even
want to say that should there be reason why it is mot fully
desirable to choose Beloit as the meeting place in the fall of
1958, I would want you to consider this cffer a continuing
inpvitation to use our campus facilities whenever it would be
most convenient.

Zincerely yours,

Public Enrichment through Privaie Endowment
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